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Wakulla County Restricts Placement of Tobacco Products
Crawfordville, Florida – In an effort to discourage the unhealthy practice of smoking tobacco products and to help prevent the use of nicotine by our youth, The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners adopted an ordinance on May 6, 2013 restricting the placement of tobacco products.
Any establishment that allows persons under the age of 18 will now be required to store all tobacco products behind a counter or in other areas accessible only to the personnel of the tobacco vendor.  This restriction excludes specialty tobacco stores and establishments that prohibit persons under 18 years old.  
The 2012 Florida Youth Tobacco Survey found that Wakulla County youth ages 11-17 had a higher incidence of utilizing tobacco products than the State average.  With this being said, the Board of County Commissioners took action to help promote public health by reducing exposure to the products by minors.  
It’s important that the establishments abide by this new tobacco placement restriction to avoid a possible civil infraction by the Wakulla County Sheriff’s Office.
For additional information related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Director, Communications and Public Services at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706.
